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Salem Civic Association

General Meeting Agenda
January 28, 2025

Pledge of Allegiance
Secretary Report — Charlene Combs
a) November 2024 and January 2025 minutes
CPD Liaison Officer Yandrich
Treasurer Report — Erika Clark
Northland Community Council — Pat Hammel (see attached)
Safety Committee — Andy Fields
Northland Community Council Development Committee — Sam Shy
Communication Committee - Heather Odenweller

Membership Committee — Renee Sammet

10) Hospitality Committee — Charlene Combs

11) New Business

a) Easter Egg Hunt

NCC Report February 2025

CPD reports that car thefts continue to be high, especially around Easton, and there has been a
spike in robberies in parking lots around Polaris.

The process of adding the E161 corridor (parcels fronting on the north and south sides of E161)
from the Worthington city line to Forest Hills Blvd. to the Phase 1 Zone In standards (Title 34 of
the city code) will start the 60-day public comment period once City Council accepts the Mayor’s
recommendation to do so — tentative date is the 3/10/25 city council meeting. Districts proposed
for the E161 corridor are Regional Activity Center (RAC), Community Activity Center (CAC) and
Urban General. To review the standards in place for these districts see the Zone in Website at
https://zone-in-columbus.hub.arcgis.com/



https://zone-in-columbus.hub.arcgis.com/

Columbus City Council offers paid internships year-round for junior or senior undergraduates and
first-year graduate students enrolled in higher education programs. For Summer 2025, the
internship will begin in May 2025 and end in July 2025. Interns are expected to work a minimum
of 15 hours and up to 20 hours per week, and will be compensated $17 per hour. Students
selected for the program will be placed in the office of a Councilmember, Community
Engagement, Communications, the City Clerk, or the Legislative Research Office in downtown
Columbus. The deadline to apply for the Summer 2025 Internship is Friday, February 28, 2025.
Application and more info can be found here:
https://www.columbus.gov/Government/City-Council/News-Releases-Information/Programs-Init
iatives/Internship-Application

The city’s Recreation and Parks Dept. is looking for officials for both Adult and Youth sports
leagues. For information to apply see:
https://columbusrecparks.com/connect/employment/sports-officials

The Franklin County Auditor’s office, in conjunction with Franklin County Commissioners, has
extended the deadline to license your dogs without penalty to February 28. The new deadline
will enable dog owners who were busy or otherwise distracted to get their legally required dog
license. The price of a license doubles after the February 28 deadline, per state law. Licenses may
be purchased online at https://doglicense.franklincountyohio.gov/

or at the Auditor’s office license counter, 373 S. High St., 21st Floor in downtown Columbus. The
counter is open Monday through Friday, from 8 am to 4 pm. Owners can also change addresses,
download forms and update dog information using the online licensing system. In addition to
being required by state law, dog licensing ensures that any lost dog is returned quickly to their
owners. License fees help support the Franklin County Dog Shelter and Adoption Center.
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